
Fellowship of Retired Coaches 
 

 Brenda Beust Smith Annual Scholarship Application ($1000) 
Brenda Beust Smith is the very talented wife of retired Aldine High School Head Coach Bill Smith.  While supporting her 
husband’s Hall of Honor career, Brenda had a superlative career herself.  She was a national award-winning writer and 
editor, a nationally published photographer, and horticultural speaker. A native of New Orleans and graduate of St. Agnes 
Academy and the University of Houston.  Brenda became a Houston Chronicle reporter but took early retirement to stay 
home with son Blake (autistic & her faithful companion at every Aldine Mustang’s games – now deceased).  She continues to 
write the famous 50+ year running Lazy Gardner column assigned to her by the Chronicle, as well as several Lazy Gardner 
books.  Her column continues to be published weekly by Nature’s Way Resources in The Woodlands.  Bill and Brenda reside 
in Humble, Texas.  
 

The applicant must be the spouse of an active coach or 
trainer at a Texas high school or junior high, who is 

presently pursuing a college degree. 
 

Please print or type. 
 

Name: ___________________________________________  
 
Mailing Address: ____________________________________________ 
 
Phone Number: ______________ Email: _________________________ 
 
School where spouse is currently coaching: ______________________ 
 
School you are attending: ____________________________________ 
 
Type of degree: __________________________  
 
Graduation date: _________________________ 
 
 
 

This Scholarship will be awarded in June.  At the time of announcement, 
Fellowship of Retired Coaches will provide a one-time $1000 disbursement to 

the school you are attending. 



Fellowship of Retired Coaches 
 

 

Along with your application, you must include 

• An essay telling us your story. 
• Proof of enrollment. 

 
 
                    Please send all information to:  

Fellowship of Retired Coaches 
Scholarship Committee 

142 County Road 1500 
Morgan, Texas 76671 

 
 

 

This Scholarship will be awarded in June.  At the time of announcement, 
Fellowship of Retired Coaches will provide a one-time $1000 disbursement to 

the school you are attending. 

 

The number of scholarships awarded will be determined by the 
scholarship committee.  

 

 

 
Any questions please contact FRC at Fellowcoaches@gmail.com 

 


